
 

 

Town of Goshen 
Select Board meeting 
Minutes of Meeting 
September 23, 2019 

 
Present:  Bob Bell, Bruce Nadeau, Dianne Craig, Batista, Alicea Bursey, Cindy Rouillard   
The meeting came to order at 6:31 pm.  

• The check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Sandy updated the Select Board on the Grange Hall progress: 

•  The town is going to receive $10,000 for from the Moose Plate Grant. 
Ernie Dennis is going to restore the from door. 
Bob made a motion to approve the stewardship plan for the Grange Bruce 2nd the motion. 
Bruce stated a mini split air condition unit would be something to look into. 
Sandy is hoping for more volunteers to help with the clean out of the first floor.  Gary will 
ask Jan Parmalee if she is interested in overseeing the volunteers. 
The final plan for the grange was reviewed. 

• Bob stated the transfer station door on the hut needs to be fixed.  Cindy said she spoke with 
Kevin about fixing the door and he is going to take care of it. 

• Alicea updated the selectmen on the highspeed internet. 
Alicea stated someone on Mountain Rd said the loggers made a mess of the bridge on the 
Class VI Rd.  Cindy will ask Kevin to look into it. 

          Bruce made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 pm.  Dianne 2nd the motion. 

 


